March 3, 2009
Mr, Dav1d Danner, Executwe Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

‘Re: Summit View Water Works UW-090125
Dear Mr. Danner:

The purpose of this letter is to extend the effective date on the tariff sheet filed in the above
referenced docket to April 1, 2009

The undersigned has authority to file tariff sheets on behalf of the company.
Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sinceré]y,

Kelly Rathbun, Manager
Summit View Water Works, LL.C
'509.735.2151
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